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National Association
for Court Management           Strengthening Court Professionals
___________________________________________________________


INTERNATIONAL SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2017 
3:00 P.M. ET

1.  Members present:  Michele Oken, Chair,  Paul Burke, Janet Cornell, Jeff Chapple, Scott Johnson, Jeffrey Tsunekawa

1. 2017-2018 Committee focus 

1. Interviews conducted by Scott Johnson/Eric Silverberg at NACM/IACA conference will be published in the next Court Manager; thanks to Janet Cornell for editing.  Janet stated that the interviewees were impressed by the camaraderie and that they were asked their opinion.  Scott reported that he was sent interview questions by his interviewee which will be published in their Ukrainian publication.  Janet received questions as well and will forward a copy to Michele.   Committee will explore the possibility of emailing questions to managers/administrators in other countries for future court manager articles.
1. Jeff will look at conference summary to determine whether or not there was feedback from international attendees that could be addressed by this committee. 
1. Dual membership agreement with IACA - several items listed in agreement, “perks” that NACM should be taking advantage of; Board will be looking at agreements this weekend; some have expired and need to be brought current. On next call, the committee will look at the agreement to decide which “perks” we should be taking advantage of and how.
1. Court Express – Jeffrey is the new editor; no change in content, minor changes in format; distribution will be four times this year; consider international info for next issue.
1. NACM Website re-development – Jeffrey stated this should be launched by next spring; committees will be approached and asked what their presence should look like on the revised site. 

1. Online Community – Discussion held and committee agreed to open up the community to the NACM membership; Jeffrey will contact Pam Burton and ask her to expand community rights.  Scott volunteered to monitor; Michele will reach out to Jeff Apperson to discuss the possibility of 
Jeff A. supplying questions to be posed to open up discussion.  It was suggested that once community rights are expanded that it be advertised in Court Express and on social media.

1. Resource document –Committee recommends to review and revise yearly.

1. International Column, Court Manager - Janet will contact new editor, Tasha Ruth, to find out if there will be a re-focus on article content.  Janet will report back on the next call.

1. NCSC Connected International Information – Michele reported that the recent publication highlighted international projects.  Michele will contact Jeff A., to inquire whether the information and/or link to NCSC Connected could be provided on the online community site.
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